
May 11th, 2020 

Dear First Grade Parents: 

Here is the link for this week’s mystery science lesson: 

https://mysteryscience.com/sky/mystery-1/sun-shadows-daily-patterns/82?r=74554203 

     I hope everyone had a wonderful mother’s day weekend!  We couldn’t have asked for better 

weather!  I thank everyone for your nice cards, notes and gifts!  That was very thoughtful of you and I 

appreciate it very much!  We are moving along in our remote learning, and it is a pick up week for new 

packets.  I hope everyone also got their pink bags and P.E. shoes.   

     We are moving into Geometry for Math.  Students will use objects from home rather than the 

classroom to make different objects. Students also have a book report that they can share on 

homeroom when completed.   Students are receiving a list of the first grade sight words that they will be 

tested on.  There are 100 words total, so I would like students to have the option of reading them and 

posting it on homeroom or scheduling a zoom meeting with me.  Students may just read the first page 

this week, the second page next week, and the last page the following week.  Please email me with the 

best option for your child and schedule if wanting a zoom meeting. 

     We will have two class zoom meetings this week.  The first one will be Tuesday @ 9AM and we will 

have the theme of “being afraid” that goes with our reading unit.  Students will each get to share what 

they are afraid of and may share a picture or short story.  The second one will be on Thursday @ 9AM 

and that one will be a geometry theme.  Students may share something they made with different 

shapes.  It could be a picture, math page or object.  I will add the names for show-n-tell with the links. 

     Have a great week, and I look forward to seeing all of your bright and shiny faces on Tuesday @ 9AM! 

Mrs. Twedt 

 

https://mysteryscience.com/sky/mystery-1/sun-shadows-daily-patterns/82?r=74554203

